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voters, voter participation is higher.  IF Oregon wants to ADD being able to vote in 

person on election day, then that is a separate issue.   

 

Also Oregon should keep that the postage on ballot envelopes is PAID by the state.   

As we have witnessed around the country, efforts are being made to make voting 

harder for US Citizens. Oregon should NOT join the ranks of states like  Florida and 

Texas  through district gerrymandering and convoluted requirements and voter rolls 

registration purges to disenfranchise more and more Americans. 

 

Our voting system is not broken.  NO to SB 210 

Thank you 

Tracy Miller 
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